
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: February 20, 2015 
Subject: March Board Meeting  
 
 
The next Board meeting is scheduled for March 17, 2015.   

With the February meeting being postponed one week, Director Farrell suggested we may 
want to reschedule the March meeting as well; moving it to March 24, 2015. 

 

  


